
 

SANTA’S WORKSHOP DONATIONS 

     It’s that time of year again!!! Santa’s workshop is hosted by the PTO and 
is our largest fundraiser!  Every child will have the opportunity to shop for 
Christmas gifts for up to 8 family members including pets!  The kids love 
this event and look forward to it every year.   

We are asking if any community members/businesses would like to donate 
16 IDENTICAL items for the workshop.  

If you would like to donate cash and let the PTO do the shopping for you, 
you may do that!  Please have the money to a PTO member by Nov. 25 so 
we can hit the Black Friday/Cyber Monday sales! This will be in leu of the 
item donation. 

    Please take/send your donations to Di in the elementary office or a 
member of the Pekin PTO no later than December 3rd!!  

We can’t make this workout without awesome volunteers like 
you, so if you are able to help with preparations with week of 
Dec. 2 or are able to help at the workshop on Dec. 6, please 
sign up by scanning this QR code!  

***Thank you in advance and have a great holiday season!*** 

Any questions please email:  pekinpto@gmail.com 
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